
Minute report October 17 2018	!!
Our meeting began with introductions. This meeting was dedicated to learning 
about Schoology. We welcomed Mr. Rahs and volunteering teachers to do a 
presentation on Schoology. We spent the entirety of this meeting doing a 
presentation. Follow up questions and recommendations on improving the system 
and help getting connected at the end of the meeting. We thank our wonderful 
teachers for joining us and helping us as parent learn about being more connected 
to our school.


